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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

T.H.E. Aggregate Source
1 message

Carter, Stephanie <sscarter@blm.gov> Wed, May 8, 2013 at 2:53 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Tim,

I was recently contacted by Ken Chloe regarding BLM's input on the bench reclamation, per DRMS's comments.
In accordance with the Environmental Assessment, Finding of No Significant Impact, Record of Decision and
required mitigation, reclamation as proposed by the operator is sufficient.

Thanks,
Stephanie Carter, P.G.
Geologist                             
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